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Black Canyon of the Gunnison National Park, Gunnison Gorge National Conservation Area to Celebrate 10th Anniversary 
Please join the National Park Service and the Bureau of Land Management in celebrating the 10th anniversary of the Black Canyon of the Gunnison National Park and Gunnison Gorge National Conservation Area. For those who worked so hard to bring about the legislation, and for those who have enjoyed the fruits of their labor for the last decade, it is a success story worth re-telling. 

The event will be held at 10 a.m. on Saturday, October 10, at Black Canyon of the Gunnison National Park Visitor Center, located 15 miles east of Montrose via U.S. Highway 50 and Colorado Highway 347. Parking is available at the campground, with free shuttle buses providing transportation to the visitor center. Be sure to allow at least 15 minutes for the shuttle.
U.S. Bureau of Land Management Director Bob Abbey, U.S. Congressman John Salazar, former U.S. Senator from Colorado Ben Nighthorse-Campbell, former U.S. Representative from Colorado Scott McInnis, Kenneth Lane from the office of the Secretary of the Department of Interior, and Ute tribal representative Roland McCook will be among the speakers.
“Designation of the Gunnison Gorge National Conservation Area is a shining example of the public, local, state and federal government working together to protect land for present and future generations,” said BLM Director Abbey. “I’m looking forward to celebrating its anniversary with the local communities who championed the establishment of both the National Park and the NCA for the betterment of the community and the landscape.”
The celebration will recognize the efforts of the communities of Montrose, Gunnison and Delta in achieving the designation of these national treasures in 1999. Live music and refreshments will be available. There will also be on-going opportunities to view exhibits and video programs at the visitor center. Roving rangers will be at the overlooks to answer questions and help you enjoy your visit. We encourage you to bring your lunch and enjoy a day the National Park and NCA!
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